Dear OPS Community,

Would you like to make a positive "change" in a local baby's life?

If so, <u>please consider donating</u> \$1 to the Grade 6 "Dollar\$ For Diaper\$" Campaign.



This is an OPS grades Pre-K - 6 fundraiser organized by the Grade 6 *Give Back* Committee to purchase diapers for families in need in the northern, NJ area. It will be a 4-day event and run from Thursday, April 27th - Tuesday, May 2nd.

• All money collected will purchase diapers to be donated to Make A Change Diaper Bank, a Tony Kyasky Fund, a NJ-Based 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. (This organization's PO Box is based right here in Oradell!)

 "OPS-Themed" Diaper Cakes will be made by Grade 6 Students and Volunteers to be used as centerpieces for the Grade 6 Graduation Luncheon and then donated to babies in need through Make A Change Diaper Bank!

Here's a link to learn more about this wonderful organization: http://www.makeachangediaperbank.org/.

Anyone who donates <u>can color and return the "Baby Buck"</u> that says, "*I Donated...*" to proudly sign and display in a Hallway of OPS!

*Please send money and decorated "Baby Buck" into your child's homeroom teacher. They will be collected and put up on display by 6th graders each day at lunch recess.

*Please note: Returning the "Baby Buck" is not mandatory to donate.

Thanks in advance for your generosity!
- The Grade 6 "Give Back" Committee



×

----(If desired, Sign, Color, & Cut Out the "Baby Buck" and return to your child's teacher. ----

